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Docket No. 50-244

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. John Maier

Vice President
Electric and Steam Production

49 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter of August 31, 1983, regarding your practice
of confirming out of specification chemistry sample results by analyziag- a
second sample prior to taking any action which may be required by Technical
Specifications or your Station Procedures.

We have reviewed this practice and do not concur. Various Technical Specifica-
tions require chemistry sampling and analysis to assure operability and compliance
with limiting conditions for operation. When an initial. sample and analysis
indicates an out of specification condition. you must comply with the action
specified in your Technical Specifications or Station Procedures until such time
that you have completed action to correct the out of specification condition or
re-analysis indicates acceptable results.

Ifyou have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact
this office.

Sincerely,
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Harry H. Voigt, Esquire
Central Records (3 copies)
Director, Power Division
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
S ate of New Yor

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of'Prospect and Resident

Programs

bcc: Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DPRP Section Chief
T. Martin
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